News Release 04/15/2021

Seminole Public Schools have been notified of a student in Kindergarten at Betty L. Smith Early Childhood Center who tested positive for COVID-19. Individuals testing positive are required to isolate for 10-days and will be notified by the local health department.

Contact tracing for Pre-K is complete. First level contacts (anyone who is identified to have been within 6 feet of the positive individual for 15 minutes or longer at any time during the virus infectious period) will be required to quarantine according to CDC guidelines. Quarantine is required after contact with a positive person for 10 days without a COVID-19 test and no symptoms. All students and families have been notified at this time and have been moved to Distance Learning status during the isolation/quarantine periods.

If you have reason to believe that your child may have had contact or have further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the school nurse. You may also contact the Seminole County Health Department at (405) 382-4369 or dial 211.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Killian, RN



Stephanie Killian, RN
Chief COVID Officer/School Nurse
Seminole Public Schools
600 West Strother Avenue
PO Box 1031
Seminole, OK 74818

Email: skillian@sps.k12.ok.us Ph:405.382.382.5085 (EXT 614)

Mobile: 405.584.2342